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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 26 July 1984
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Thank you for your letter of 19 July. I think that
in the first_instance'you should discuss the issues raised
by the CAA review with the Secretary of State for Transport.
Since you wrote, I have learnt that you are seeing
Nicholas Ridley and I have asked him to report the outcome

of your discussions to me.

Sir Adam Thomson, C.B.E.







